
Topic (Geography) 

On Friday we thought about different types of habitats and 
microhabitats, and went around the school grounds to see 

which ones we could discover. We  also compared what living 
things could be found in sunny and shady places.  

Year 2 Just To Let You Know 19/04/24 

Welcome back!  

The children have come back full of energy 
ready for the term ahead.  

Our geography topic this term is ‘Home and 
Away’, starting this half term with learning 

more about Guildford and the surrounding area. 
We will then move on, after half term, to learn 

about Australia, and the differences and 
similarities between the two countries. English 

In English this week the children have been writing 
fact files about animals native to Surrey. They have 
used their skills to find information, make notes and 

then turn their notes into full sentences. Ask your 
child what animal they have been writing about! 

Maths 
We have focussed on measuring in millilitres and litres 
this week, as well as looking at temperature. We have 
considered the difference between capacity and volume 
and enjoyed using a range of measuring equipment to 

measure certain volumes of water. We found it 
fascinating to watch how thermometers show 

temperatures when put into containers of hot and cold 
wate, and have practised our number line reading skills. 

Reminders 

Monday 22nd April—Class photos 

Tuesday—Swimming kit 

Thursday—PE kit 

Monday 6th May—Early Spring Bank 
Holiday 


